From:

To: DCAdmin
Subject: Plan App Ref No 2020/93308
Date: 14 December 2020 00:43:51

Dear Sir/Madam
I am putting forward my vote for the new Lldle on the old site of the Spotted Cow, I think this would be a great

service to all the surrounding areas as we only have one Supermarket in the area. This would give the people a
wider choice of shopping products, which I think we are lacking in the area. Please consider this plea when
coming to your decision, and hope you think of the residents in the area who would welcome the new site.

Thank you.





